INVITATION TO BID

The Town of North Stonington and North Stonington School Modernization
Building Committee, is seeking to engage a consultant to perform Local Official
Review Process per CGS 10-292(c) in accordance with the State Department of
Administrative Services (DAS), Office of School Construction Grants (0SCG) for
the:

1. North Stonington Elementary School Additions & Renovations project.

2. Wheeler Middle School and High School

The existing North Stonington Schools are located at 297 North Westerly Road,
North Stonington, Connecticut. This RFP is for planned completion review (PCR)
documents review for all Civil/Site work, all Concrete, Structural Steel, Selective
Demolition, all Architectural and MEP work for the entire project. Proposals
should be addressed and delivered to: Attention: Michael Urgo, Chairman School
Modernization Building Committee, 40 Main Street, North Stonington, CT 06359,
RFP details can be reviewed on the Town of North Stonington website,
www.northstoningtonct.gov, RFP/RFQ tab. Three hard copies and an electronic
copy of the proposal shall also be submitted. All proposals shall be delivered by:
April 10, 2017, at 2 p.m.




